
Padock Prayer Update 
February 28, 2007 

 
 
Dear Praying Friends and Supporters: 
 
Greetings to you and your family.  Trust all is well. Thank you for praying for us. 
 
Following are some of our prayer needs that we would like you to pray with us for. 
 
1.Pray for the family that joined our church last January. Aldeia and her three children. Aldeia professed to be saved but her 
husband and her three children are not. She started coming to our church in January 2007 regularly with one of her 
daughters and a son. Please pray for these folks. Pray for the salvation of the two daughters, the son, and the husband. 
 
2. We had completed the coral paving of our parking lot. It looks good. The folks like it very much. We are planning to 
cement pave the parking lot so that it can be used also as a baseketball court and a volleyball court. Pray for good weather. 
It rains so much on this island, we hardly can find good time to work outdoor. 
 
3. I've never been on deputation before. I would like to go on deputation. I am saving money toward a plane ticket so I can 
go. I would like to go on deputation as soon as I have enough funds and as soon as I am allowed to go by the Mission 
Board. I like to go during year 2008 if I have not received the total monthly support I need by then. Right now I am getting 
approximately 25% of monthly support. I need a total of $1,500.00. 
 
4. Pray for the new converts, the sick, and the widows in our church. Pray that we will be a help to all of these people 
spiritually and physically. 
 
5. Our youth group will be out on a retreat/picnic on the island of Dawahk this week. Please pray for their safety. 
 
6. Please continue to pray for our daughter (Sonya) who is in Guam attending Harvest Baptist Bible Institute. 
 
7. Continue to pray for all the families that joined our church this year and last year. Pray for the Keller's family, Raymond's 
family, Aldeia's family, and the Weital family. 
 
I have a web page located on the World Wide New Testament Baptist Mission(WWNTBM) website. The webpage is 
located at http://www.wwntbm.com/Padock/index.htm. Please feel free to visit this webpage for updates from us. 
 
Thank you all for praying and supporting our ministry. May God bless you richly. 
 
Sonny and family. 
 
 
 
Sonny Padock 
 
Pastor 
 
Capital Hill Baptist Church 
 
P.O. Box 758 
 
Kolonia, Pohnpei, FM 96941 
 
E-mail: capitalhillbaptist@excite.com 


